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Bennie Giving Tree 
Thank you to everyone who made the Giving Tree look 
so full this year.  We were able to collect 56 hats, 91 
gloves, 23 pairs of socks, 16 scarves 2 blankets and one 
jacket.  All donations were given to the Toy Box Project 
that is run at APHS.  In addition, many items were 
donated for our furry friends and taken to the local 
shelter.

PTA Meeting
Our next PTA Meeting is Thursday, January 31, at 6:30PM in the 
cafeteria.  Childcare will be provided.  If you are available, please 
come to find out what is happening with our Bennie PTA!
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Thank you! 

Thank you to everyone who 
has signed as a member of 
the Bennie PTA.  For those 
who haven’t yet, it’s never 
too late!!  Complete a 
membership form and send 
in with your student or go to 
https://
bennie.memberhub.store/ - 
there will be a small 
processing fee for online 
transactions. 

Founder’s Day 

Founder’s Day is an Allen 
Park PTA/PTSA Council 
event that honors those in 
our community.  You can 
purchase tickets for $20 in 
the Bennie office.  The event 
will be on Wednesday, 
February 20th at Prestige 
Banquet Hall. 

Box Tops Winner 

Mrs Klein’s class had the most 
Box Tops in this challenge.  Her 
class will receive a special 
treat.  Numbers reset - 
everyone has a chance to win 
the second challenge.  Keep 
sending those Box Tops in!

PTA NEWS 
We are at 201 members!  Thank you!
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A New Contest 
Begins: 

The PTA Membership 
numbers are reset.  All new 
memberships received in 
December to the end of 
January will be tallied for our 
next contest.  The winning 
class will win a special treat 
and the teacher will receive 
Scholastic dollars toward our 
February Book Fair.  Don’t 
forget - any family member or 
friend can sign up to be part 
of our PTA!! 

Behind the Scenes 

Fun plans are being made for 
Family Fun Night, the February 
Book Fair delivery dates have 
been set, Founder’s Day tickets 
for purchase have been delivered 
to the office, the Read-a-Thon will 
begin towards the end of 
February.  So much fun coming 
our way!

February Book Fair 

Our February Book Fair begins on Monday, February 4th and 
runs through Friday, February 8th.  We will be collecting 
change for our All For Books campaign which will help 
supply books for our Bingo for Books event on March 1st.  
Please be on the lookout for the volunteer sign-up coming 
soon.  We cannot do it without you!

Coming Up - 

Our next Bennie PTA sponsored event is Family Fun Night 
on Tuesday,  January 29th!  We are currently working on all 
the fun activities that will be going on.  So, dig out your 
sorting hat, find your favorite brewing potion for a contest 
and get ready to have some wizardly good fun!


